
 

 

GKMA 2020 

June 3, 2020 (Via Zoom) 
 

Call to order:  

Members Present via Zoom Video Conferencing: Dennis Rombough, Stuart 

Patton, Murray Dochstader, Linda Bailey, Randy Bailey, Quintin Raasch, Brian 

Holly, Alex Williamson, Barry Rokosh, Dan Mackenzie 

 

The minutes for March will be posted on the GKMA website. 

 

PRESIDENT’S REPORT:  (Dennis Rombough) 

Dennis welcomed us to our first Zoom GKMA meeting. 
 

VICE PRESIDENT’S REPORT: (Alex Williamson) 

Alex wanted to bring to attention land use during the current weather 

conditions such as the rain and flooding.  

 

LAND-USE:  (Quintin Raasch) 

Quintin spoke about hosting at Duffy Lake Campground and making sure to 

be modeling appropriate protocols under the COVID-19 situation. Brian Holly 

spoke about some safety measures that the hosts may need to follow. 

Quintin and Brian spoke about payment options at the campground such as: 

cash, Visa, e-transfers, etc. Stuart suggested that Visa would be a hassle as 

they would all have to be processed after hosting. Dennis Rombough 

suggested that we keep the collecting status quo for now and collect cash 

using gloves and putting into a separate bag. It was decided that we would 

wait for a clear directive from Rec Sites and Trails BC before collecting any 

cash. The road at the other end of the campground will be deactivated due 

to erosion. Quintin has spoken to Noelle Kekula about doing some road 

upgrades within the campground. Inks Lake area needs updating in the 

staging area. The Lafarge area needs some damage control. Brian 

deactivated a hill due to erosion and the deactivation has held. There is 

logging to commence in the Chuwhels area. By next week the Chuwhels riding 

area should be totally clear. Noble Lake has had a lot of logging and 

deactivation.  

 

X-COUNTRY:   

 



 

 

FINANCE: (Stuart Patton) 

Stuart emailed the GKMA Revenue/Expense reports for April and May. 

Stuart purchased a brand new Honda generator for the club for $2000. 

Stuart had to pull the pin on the 2020 Loose Screw scheduled for August 

due to COVID-19 restrictions and the lack of time available to fully plan the 

event properly if the social distancing rules did relax by August. 

 

MEMBERSHIPS: (Murray Dochstader) 

Murray reported that we currently have 81 members. 

 

COMMUNICATIONS: (Randy Bailey) 

Randy commented about not knowing how to post the minutes with the new 

format on our GKMA Website.  Stuart Paton suggested that we put it out 

there to members who may have the skill set to post on the web page. 

Quintin Raasch suggested  that Ashley Rorison may have the skill set. Dennis 

will contact her to see if she may be interested. 
 

DUFFY LAKE MANAGEMENT: (Brian Holly) 

 

 

NEW BUSINESS: 
 

The Door Prize of a  

 

Meeting adjourned @   

Next meeting:   


